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Wednesday, September 14, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I have observed the installation of the solar system as specified for the residence at 161 Long Meadow 

Lane, Fuquay Varina, NC to verify that the installation was completed correctly in accordance with the 

plans and specifications and that any potential alterations were acceptable.  

 

Upon inspection, it is my recommendation that the installation of the previously designed solar system 

has been performed in general compliance with the applicable codes and approved permit and that it 

will not create a negative impact on the building’s structural design including any additional loads 

imposed by the array. Additionally, it is my recommendation that this installation is in compliance with 

the North Carolina Residential Code. 

 

Sincerely,  

A. Luke Rowley, PE 

     

 

     


